Lane, Roger

From: Brenda True <bktrue1973@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2023 3:17 PM

To: Planning & Development

Subject: Petition 11921 - Public Hearing January 24, 2023 for location 3094 Sunnyside Street

and 2398 Fairview Street

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Comments from Mark & Brenda True:

This is a very busy corner and there are no other multi-family lots in this neighborhood and it would not suit the
neighborhood. There is too much traffic for this type of request. We do not agree with this request and would
oppose this type of dwelling for Multi-Family Request. We also object to any campers/RV's being parked on
these lots as it is an eyesore for the street.

Mark & Brenda True
3106 Sunnyside Street
Stoughton, WI 53589



